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October 1, 2025 
I-195 Redevelopment District  

Addendum No. 001 
 

Request for Proposals  
for 

Civil Engineering Services 
 
 

The I-195 Redevelopment District (“the District”) is soliciting a Request for Proposals 
(“Proposals”) from firm or firms qualified to provide civil engineering services to assist in 
the continued development of the I-195 Redevelopment District. 
 
Question #1: Could you tell us whether there will be one firm, or multiple firms, selected? 
 
Answer #1: The District may select one firm or multiple firms for this solicitation. 
 
Question #2: I just wanted to get clarification if proof of a Certificate of Good Standing 
from the Rhode Island Division of Taxation is required as part of our proposal submission? 
 
Answer #2: This RFP only requires acknowledgement that the Certificate of Good 
Standing from the Division of Taxation will be delivered to the District upon award. 
 
 
 

***End of Addendum *** 


